
Chief Executive Phil Norrey

Dear Market Entry Team,

Re: Consolidation onto the site at 18 Fore Street, Topsham Devon EX3 OBN of 
Norsworthy Ltd already at the site and Norsworthy Ltd currently at 3 Fore Street, 
Topsham Devon.

In accordance with the relevant legislation the Devon Health and Wellbeing Board  
acknowledges the above application and does not wish to make representation. If the 
application is granted the Devon Health and Wellbeing Board do not believe the proposal 
would create a gap in pharmaceutical services to meet future demand or impact on 
improvements or better access to pharmaceutical services and will consider the changes as 
part of the Statutory Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment.

Yours sincerely 

Councillor Andrew Leadbetter
CHAIRMAN DEVON HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD

Date: 8th June 2017
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